
Ever thought about
LEARNING TO FLY?!!

Don’t know how to start?
Come to the

SANFORD AIRPORT

WINTER OPEN HOUSE
Saturday, December 5th, 9 am to 4 pm.

• See the planes
• Meet the instructors

• Ask the questions
• Bring the kids

Everyone is invited to the
Seminar –  1pm –  “Learning to Fly”

Southern Maine Aviation, LLC
199 Airport Road, Sanford, Maine
For a Christmas present they won’t forget,

Give the Gift of Flight
 Discovery Flight Gift Certificate
Southern Maine Aviation, LLC.

For more information, call 207-324-8919


